
 

 
  

2022 AI SUSTEIN Annual Meeting 
     The AI SUSTEIN first annual meeting was held at North 

Dakota State University in Fargo, ND on August 10 and August 

11, 2022. The next meeting will be held next summer at the 

University of Arkansas in Fayetteville, AR. Faculty, students, and 

members of the governance board attended the meeting. There 

was representation from all four higher education partner 

institutions. The meeting focused on: 

• Collaboration between the faculty and students across 

institutions; 

• Early faculty and seed awardee workshops on proposal 

writing; 

• Graduate student research presentations; 

• Networking; 

• Theme updates; 

• Additional education opportunities for institutions; 

• External board evaluations; 

• Planning for Year 2. 

There were many great discussions in the meeting.  The next 

meeting will be held next summer at the University of Arkansas 

in Fayetteville, AR. There is much excitement for next year’s 

meeting! 

 


